NOTICE

PAKISTAN
STOCK EXCHANGE

PSX/N-346 Dated: April 19, 2024

LISTING OF SECURE LOGISTICS GROUP LIMITED (SLGL)

Pakistan Stock Exchange Limited is pleased to notify the listing of Secure Logistics Group Limited (“SLGL” or “the
Company”) with effect from Monday i.e. April 22, 2024. The following is for the information of all concerned:

1) Trading in the shares of the Company will commence on the Main Board of PSX from Monday, April 22,
2024 and shall be settled on T+2 basis. The first settlement date will be Wednesday, April 24, 2024.

2) The Market Lot of the Company will be 1 share of PKR 10/- each.

3) The shares of the Company have already been declared an eligible security by the Central Depository
Company of Pakistan Limited (CDC) and all the transactions shall be settled through the National Clearing
Company of Pakistan Limited (NCCPL). NCCPL has assigned “SLGL” to the Company as their Company
Code / Security Symbol.

4) The Opening Price of the shares of the Company will be PKR 12/- per share, as determined through the
Book Building process.

5) The Share Registrar of the Company is M/s CDC Share Registrar Services Limited whose contact details
are as follows:
Address: CDC House, 99-B S.M.C.H.S, Main Shahrah Faisal, Karachi
Phone: 0800-23275

6) The Comgany will be quoted.in the “Transport” Sector in the Daily Quotation of the Exchange.
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Chief Listing Officer
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